









Learning through faith

Address: St. Mary's C.E. Primary Academy

Spenbrook Road, Burnley

BB12 9JP **Tel/Fax:** 01282 612191

Date: 17th June 2025

Dear parents and carers,

We are now speeding towards the summer holidays. Please find below a list of all the activities happening this half term:

19th June - Proms in the Playground - song practice and infants movement activity.

24th June - Year 4 Party in the Park

24th June - Friends of Newchurch meeting in school 3;30pm, all welcome.

26th June - Playground Proms in school 9-10am - please can all children dress in red, white and blue. Parents and grandparents are invited to take part in the event. If you wish to attend, please email Miss hacking on nsmoffice@cidari.co.uk

27th June - Non-uniform day in support of FON take away cake sale. Please can we ask for donations for the tombala stall.

1st July - Year 6 pupils attending a Leavers Service led by Bishop Phillip at St Georges Church, Chorley. Further details to follow.

4th July - Infant trip to Clitheroe Castle. Further details to follow.

7th July - Sports day 1:15-3:15pm on the village football pitch - weather permitting.

8th July - KS2 Ancient Egyptian workshop.

9th July - New EYFS Stay and Play afternoon 1:15-3:15pm

11th July - FON Cake Sale from 3pm. Donations of cakes both bought and home-made would be gratefully received! Please ensure that donated cakes are brought into school on the morning of 11th July. FON has asked that homemade cakes are supplied with a list of ingredients for allergens, thank you. Also, if you would like to help set up and man the stalls, please mention it to a member of the committee or Mrs Nightingale.











Learning through faith

14th July - reserve Sports day.

15th July - Year 6 trip to the Chill Factore

16th July - New EYFS Stay and Play afternoon 1:15-3:15pm.

23rd July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly in school 1:30pm.

23rd July - School closes for the summer holiday at 2:30pm.

2nd September 2025 - School reopens 8:55am.

If you have any queries regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind Regards

Pauline Nightingale Headteacher Newchurch St Mary's CE Primary Academy Spenbrook Road Burnley BB12 9JP Tel: 01282 612191